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Undergraduate Studies
	Charge 1: Consider the unique nature of this committee versus the work of the committee on teacher education
	Committee members discussed that it is important to have a committee focused on non-teacher education coursework and programming. There was consensus as to the importance of an Undergraduate Studies Committee.
	
	
	

	
	Charge 2: Explore ways to increase undergraduate enrollment in non-TE programs
	The Committee addressed consideration of different ways to promote non-teacher education programs. Interest in non-TE programs was noted, but specific recruitment ideas were not identified.
	
	
	


